
 

 

 

 

 

Our ref: RP/OH/Sixth Form Open Evening 

Date: Monday 3rd October 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

We would like to invite you to our Sixth Form Open Evening event which will take place on Thursday 

17 November 2022, 5pm to 7pm. 

The event will provide an opportunity for students and parents to discuss and explore possible 

subject choices, for them to study post-Year 11. Teachers will be available for students and parents 

to speak to so that you can find out more about what each subject entails and begin considering 

what set of subjects would be best suited for life beyond Sixth Form, be that at University, an 

Apprenticeship or Employment. 

Parents and students will also be given the opportunity to gain a greater understanding of life at 

Sixth Form. We will be providing information on numerous aspects, including student life, timetables 

and fantastic extra-curricular opportunities.  

It is a fantastic opportunity for students to start thinking and collecting ideas about what they want 

to be doing after completing their time in Year 11 and it would be great to see you there. 

If you have any questions then please email us at enquiry@decschool.co.uk  

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 
Mr R. Prime    Mr O. Hanson 
Headteacher    Head of Sixth Form 
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